

Froebelian School Juniors' Weekly Newsletter Form II 8th March 2024

Next week's ethos theme will be:

We have a positive attitude.

Dear Parents and Carers,

The children have continued to work hard this week rehearsing for their 'Roman Class Assembly' and they can't wait to show you all, the amazing performance they have put together.

All the children enjoyed World Book Day and it was great to see all the brilliant costumes.

In English, the children have started to write their stories, inspired by the 'BFG'. They have been working hard on writing in the third person and aiming to use personification and imagery in their writing.

In our Maths lessons, we have continued to work on length and perimeter, with the focus this week being on finding the perimeter of rectangles and finding the missing lengths of rectangles.

The homework schedule will be as follows:

Monday - Maths

Tuesday – Class Assembly

Wednesday – English

Thursday – French

Friday – Spellings and corrections.

I will give the children their new spellings on Monday so this can be completed at any time during the week. Please can your child complete their corrections over the weekend.

A quick reminder that it is tennis on Thursdays this half term. If children want to bring their own tennis racket they can.

Reading Challenge

Really well done to those children who have completed some, if not all, of their reading challenges. There has been some excellent work. On Monday, at the latest, at least 6 of the reading challenges must have been completed in their homework books or put up on Seesaw.

Weekend Homework

Now that the reading challenges have been completed, I will be setting a research task to be done as weekend homework based on the work the children have done in 'Global Studies'. They will be putting together a PowerPoint on Romans and will present their work to the class. I will give them a detailed Success Criteria of what I will be marking them on. I will expect to have their PowerPoints by Monday 25th March. This means that there are three weekend homework slots to get the work done. I urge you not to allow your child to leave it until the last minute. I am allowing a large amount of homework time for this as I expect it to take some time to complete.

Drama Exam

A reminder that the children have their drama exam next week, so please encourage them to practise over the weekend.

Spring Festival

Another reminder about the Spring Festival. Please make sure your child is practising the songs and backing tracks for the Spring Festival House singing from Seesaw.

As always, if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk.

We hope you have a brilliant weekend.

Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson

Calendar Dates

March	
Wed 13	Drama Exam FI & FII
Thurs 14	Form II Assembly
	House General Knowledge Quiz
Fri 15	Comic Relief – Go Red with Blue Peter, Bake Off and Cake Sale
	FPTA Uniform Sale 3.00 – 5.00pm
	Parent Forum 3.30-4.30pm